Come support the
Gender and Culture in the
Middle East / North Africa

(MENA) Seminar!

9 pie five

Come to the Pie Five at Willow Lawn on
Tuesday, January 24 between 4PM and
10PM. Bring this flyer, show it on your

smartphone, or tell the cashier that you’re
supporting the cause to make sure that a

portion of the proceeds with go towards
the MENA Seminar’s trip to Morocco.



